
 

 

 

 

Wow- what a different half term! I know it has been much busier in school and 

that all the teachers, teaching assistants, office, kitchen and site staff are 

busy making arrangements to see you wonderful year 6’s after half term! So 

many of you have been keeping up with your learning at home and we love seeing 

what ideas you have come up with to keep busy-here are just a few! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is Olivia in Willow class getting 

ready to toast marshmallows! Yum! 

Charlotte in Willow class has been 

busy planting her own herbs and 

vegetables!  
 

Juliet in willow class has 

started growing crystals at 

home! 

James in Hazel class has been 

doing some metal detecting – 

did you find anything? 

 



  

 

I’m sure everyone is looking forward to a week off and 

using our new freedom for daily exercise to get out for 

some lovely fresh air and sunshine! This week Mrs 

Kerswell has been up onto the moors to do a bit of 

climbing with her son – what sports activities have you 

been up to? 

 

 

Wishing you all a fabulous, sunny and safe half 

term….and if you need to know the weather 

forecast you know who to ask! 

 

 

 

 

 

Kristen has been super helpful 

at home cleaning windows! He 

then had a water fight! 


